
Announcing the opening of applications for the 2024/25 National Training 
Programme for Special Needs Assistants. 

This comprehensive online programme, commissioned by the NCSE, will be delivered 
to Special Needs Assistants currently working within the Irish education system at 
primary and post-primary level. 

This programme is fully funded by the Department of Education  
for SNAs currently working in schools. 

Applications now open for September 2024, places allocated  
on a first come first served basis. Visit the UCD SNA webpage  
to apply (see URL and QR code below)

For details and registration please log on to - www.ucd.ie/education/study/diplomaprogrammes/specialneedsassistants/

https://www.ucd.ie/education/study/diplomaprogrammes/specialneedsassistants/



